Northumberland 

County Council
HEDDON-ON-THE-WALL ST. ANDREW’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL
Trajan Walk  SYMBOL 183 \f "Symbol" \s 10 \h  Heddon-on-the Wall  SYMBOL 183 \f "Symbol" \s 10 \h  Northumberland  SYMBOL 183 \f "Symbol" \s 10 \h  NE15 0BJ    
Telephone 01661 853350
www.heddon-school.co.uk  twitter @HeddonSchool
Mr A Wheatley: Headteacher
  [image: image10.png]x“( forCitizenship



        [image: image2.jpg]*

*

MODESHIF3-207;,
A

S

BRONZE

*



       [image: image3.jpg]<AUMB

oQ' E/QV
Y Healt A©
Schools

2015-17



       [image: image4.jpg]


        [image: image5.jpg]Eco-Schools
Silver Bward



     [image: image6.jpg]*Stonewall
| SCHOOL

| CHAMPIONS




3rd July 2018
Dear Parents,

FRIENDS OF HEDDON SCHOOL SUMMER FAIR

FRIDAY 13TH JULY 2 – 4 P.M.

We would like to invite everyone to come to our annual Summer Fair, to be held in school from 

2 – 4 p.m. on Friday 13th July.

There will be lots of stalls and attractions -  refreshments, face painting, pony rides, ice cream van, hot dogs, candy floss, games and stalls as well as our Grand Raffle. As in the past we are extremely grateful to local businesses and organisations who have generously donated prizes for this.

In addition we have bottle stalls, tombola and a children’s colourful jar tombola.

Thank you to everyone who has already donated items we have requested.

We would still be grateful for the following: tombola prizes, jars of colourful items, wine bottles (empty and full).

We will also have our popular Great Heddon Bake Off which is open to children and adults and will once again be judged by the ladies of Heddon WI.

There will be signing out sheets in the classrooms so can collect your child from 2 p.m. If you are unable to attend the Fair, you may like to send some money to school with your child (in a named envelope/purse/money bag) and they will be taken round the Fair by a Teaching Assistant.

Please bring exhibits for the Bake Off on the morning of the Fair, they will be judged then sold on the Cake Stall in the afternoon.

We are aware that we have had lots of events and functions recently but the Summer Fair is always a favourite with the children, staff, parents and members of the local community so please try to come and bring your friends and neighbours.

Looking forward to seeing you on 13th.

Yours sincerely,

Friends of Heddon school.
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